
Down Syndrome Australia is making a 

new website.

The website has information about  

Down syndrome.

It has information to help you make choices.

It has information for families and people  
in the community.

New national website

The website has Easy Read pages.

The information is easy to read and  
understand.



It has information on

•  StepUP! For Down syndrome

•  World Down Syndrome Congress 2022

The website tells you about our advocacy in

•  Employment

•  Education

•  Prenatal testing

•  Immigration 

The Down Syndrome Advisory Network is a 

group of people with Down syndrome from 

across Australia.

They helped us decide what is on the website.

The new website will start in May 2020.

www.downsyndrome.org.au


